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Return to Full Power Notification 
WHOI (Fac. ID No. 33543) 

PEORIA, IL 
EXPLANATION OF CIRCUMSTANCES 

 
 

WHOI Licensee, LLC, the licensee of WHOI, Facility ID No. 6866, (the “Station”) 
hereby provides notice that WHOI has returned to full power. 
 
 On February 20, 2020 WHOI Licensee, LLC (“WHOI”) submitted an application for 
Special Temporary Authorization (“STA”) (File No. 0000106173) to notify the FCC that the 
Station was operating at reduced power due to equipment problems.  The Station has now 
replaced the faulty equipment and is operating in compliance with the licensed parameters.  
Therefore, the STA is no longer necessary.    
 


